

محمد موسى

الملف مذكرة الوحدة الأولى (الفن والتعبير)

موقع المناهج ← ملفات الكويت التعليمية ← الصف السادس ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول



المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف السادس والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول			
مذكرة رائعة للكورس الأول في مادة اللغة الانكليزية	1		
مذكرة رائعة ومفيدة في مادة اللغة الانكليزية	2		
حل كتاب التدريبات كامل لعام 2018_	3		
معاني كلمات الصف السادس لعام 2018_	4		
كلمات الاملاء والاختصارات المطلوب لمادة اللغة الانجليزية الواجب حفظها ودراستها للفترة الاولى	5		



Pearls of

Kuwait

Grade six

First Term

2025 - 2026

By: Mr. Muhammad Moussa



94441738



Unit One Art and Expression



Word	Meaning	Word	Meaning
support (v)	يدعم – يعزز	official (adj)	رسمي
cheerful <mark>(adj)</mark>	مُبهج	broadcasting (n)	بث – ارسال إذاعي
moment (n)	لحظة	channel (n)	قناة
trader (n)	تاجر	programme <mark>(n)</mark>	برنامج
wooden (adj)	خثىبي	daily <mark>(adj)</mark>	يومياً
goods(n)	بضائع	documentary (n)	وثائقي
craft (n)	حِرفة	series (n)	مسلسل – سلسلة
palm leaf (n)	ورقة نخيل	allow (v)	يسمح
express (v)	يُعبر	clearly (<mark>adv)</mark>	بوضوح
poetry (n)	شِعر	choice (n)	اختيار
value (n)	قيمة	content (n)	مُحتوى

1. The TV _____ about space was very exciting. a) programme b) trader c) craft d) goods 2. My uncle is a _____ who sells spices in the market. b) channel c) trader d) content a) poetry 3. The teacher asked us to _____ our ideas in class. a) allow b) express c) broadcast d) support

* Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d:

4. She felt very _____ when she got a gift from her friend. a) official b) wooden c) daily d) cheerful 5. The old man makes baskets from _____. a) palm leaves b) choices c) series d) traders 6. The king's _____letter was read to everyone.

a) official b) cheerful c) daily d) wooden

7. The carpenter made a/a	an	_chair.		
a) cheerful	b) daily	c) wooden	d) official	
8. The TV channel has a live		of the football match.		
a) broadcasting	b) trader	c) moment	d) craft	
9. He bought all thefor the school project.				
a) values	b) crafts	c) series	d) goods	
10. The teacher gave the	students a free _	to	read any book.	
a) choice	b) content	c) series	d) moment	
موقع				
* Fill in the gaps using w		_		
		try – programm	e – official	
1. We watched a science	0	n TV last night.		
2. My sister enjoys writing	i	n her notebook.		
3. The new drama	has 20 e	episodes.		
4. Aabout	animals was sho	own on the chanr	nel.	
* Fill in the gaps using w	ords from the l	list:		
value – e	express – trade	r – support - co	ntent	
1. Thesold dates and spices in the market.				
2. Students should	their op	inions clearly.		
3. Parents always	their chil	dren in hard time	es.	
5. Honesty has a great	in lit	fe.	YES	
¥		1		
	20735			
		55		



Grammar

Past Simple

- Used to



1. Yesterday, we	football in the school playground.		
a) play	b) played	c) plays	d) playing
2. Last week, my fa	ther	me to the zoo, and	I saw many animals.
a) take	b) took	c) takes	d) taking
3. The children	a sto	ry about a king and his	castle yesterday.
a) read	b) reads	c) reading	d) is reading
4. My mother	a delic	ious cake for my birthd	ay party.
a) bakes	b) bake	c) baked	d) baking
5. Theytheir homework before they went out to play.			
a) finished	b) finish	c) finishing	d) finishes
6. Wew	alk in the park a	ll afternoon because th	e weather was stormy.
a) don't	b) doesn't	c) not	d) didn't
7. The teacher didn'tus a new English lesson last Monday.			
a) teach	b) teaches	c) taught	d) teaching
8. My little brotherhis toy car under the sofa yesterday.			
a) lose	b) lost	c) loses	d) losing
9. Where	they go la	st Monday?	
a) do	b) does	c) done	d) did
10. [_a letter to my gr	andmother last weeker	nd.
a) write	b) writes	c) wrote	d) writing
11. When I was a cl	hild, I	play outside every	day.
a) use to	b) used to	c) using to	d) uses to



12. She used to	milk, but now she doesn't like it.			
a) drink	b) drank	c) drinks	d) drinking	
13. They	live in London, but now they live in Kuwait.			
a) used to	b) use to	c) using to	d) used	
14. We didn't	ride bikes when we were young.			
a) used to	b) use to	c) uses to	d) using to	
15. What	you use to do aft	er school?		
a) do	b) did	c) does	d) doing	
* Do as shown betw	veen brackets:			
1. She (go) to school	late yesterday.	(Co	rrect the verb)	
2. They played footba	all last night.	(Ma	ke negative)	
	A			
3. My father bought a	a new car last week.	(For	m a question)	
4. I (eat) rice and chi	cken for dinner yester	day. (Co ı	rrect the verb)	
5. The students answ	vered all the questions	s. (Ma l	ke negative)	
6. I (use to) play with	my friends many yea	rs ago. (Co i	rrect the verb)	
		· ·	,	
7. She used to swim			ke negative)	
	2.0 004.	(
8. My uncle used to I	ive in Duhai	(For	m a question)	
o. My diffic doca to i	ivo iii Dabai.	(1 01	iii a qaostioii <i>j</i>	

Mr. Muhammad Moussa (4)

- Read the following passage and answer the questions:



The camel is one of the most amazing animals in the world. It is often called "the ship of the desert" because it can travel long distances across hot, dry lands where water is difficult to find. Unlike many animals, camels can live for days without drinking water. They store fat in their humps, and when food is not available, their bodies use this fat for energy. This special ability helps them survive in **harsh** desert conditions.

Camels are very useful to people who live in deserts. For thousands of years, people have used camels to carry heavy goods and to travel between towns. A camel can walk for hours in the heat without getting tired. Camels also provide milk, meat, and even wool for clothing. Their wide, flat feet make it easy for them to walk on sand without sinking. Today, camels are still important in some countries. They are also part of traditional festivals and races. The camel is more than just an animal; it is a partner that has helped people survive in deserts for a very long time.

* Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d:

- 1. The best title for the passage is:
 - a) Animals in the forest

b) The desert camel

c) Fat and food

- d) Life in the sea
- 2. The underlined word "harsh" in line 6 is closest in meaning to:
 - a) easy
- b) dangerous
- c) difficult
- d) soft

- 3. The underlined word "them" in line 11 refers to:
 - a) goods
- b) deserts
- c) camels
- d) feet
- 4. According to the text, all the following are true EXCEPT:
 - a) Camels can live for days without water.
 - b) Camels store fat in their humps for energy.
 - c) Camels cannot walk on sand.
 - d) People use camels to carry goods.



- 5. Why are camels called "the ship of the desert"?
 - a) Because they swim in the sea
 - b) Because they help people travel across deserts
 - c) Because they carry water in their humps
 - d) Because they are very fast
- 6. What do camels provide for people besides transport?
 - a) Milk, meat, and wool

b) Heavy goods

c) Houses and money

d) Fat for energy

* Answer the following questions:

- 1. How do camels survive when food is not available?
- 2. The camel is not just an animal. Explain





Life in old Kuwait was different from life nowadays.

Plan and write a paragraph not less than (6 sentences) describing life in old Kuwait.

